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On 02/08/2024, National Front stickers were found at Dunton Green Station. Upon removal, razor 
blades were discovered hidden beneath them. This information is being shared to raise awareness 
and ensure safety, as these stickers may be distributed nationally. Please exercise caution and do 
not attempt to remove these stickers yourself due to the risk they pose. Instead, contact BTP im-
mediately. 

Safety and Security Reminder: Safety and security are shared responsibilities. Every staff member 

must contribute to maintaining a safe and secure environment for their colleagues and the work-

place. 

 

Safety & Security Bulletin 
Injury Risk Warning From Stanley Blades Hidden Under Stickers 
With  National Front Written on Them. 

Discussion Point 

If further stickers are sighted, please report these to the British Transport Police for the attention of 
EPSOU with an image for reference - epsou@btp.police.uk 
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